
Johnsonville LLC Recalls Johnsonville Beddar with Cheddar 
Smoked Sausage Due to Contamination with Extraneous Materials 
 
Recall Date: 15 June 2023 
 
Description: Johnsonville, LLC, a Sheboygan Falls, Wis. establishment, is recalling ready-to-eat 
(RTE) “Beddar with Cheddar” pork sausage links that may be contaminated with extraneous 
materials, specifically very thin strands of black plastic fibers.  For more information, please visit the 
USDA website. 
 
The following item was sold at The Exchange: 

PRODUCT UPC ESTABLISHMENT 
NUMBER 

PACKAGE CODE 
DATE 

PRODUCT  
IMAGE 

Johnsonville Beddar 
with Cheddar 

Smoked Sausage 
077782023930 EST 34224 “BEST BY” 

07/11/2023 AND C35 

 
*Only items with EST number and package code listed above are affected. 
 

Hazard: Ingesting extraneous materials may cause temporary or medically reversible adverse health 
consequences.  The probability of serious adverse health consequences is remote.   
 
Remedy: Consumers with questions about the recall can contact Amanda Fritsch, Consumer 
Relations Coordinator, Johnsonville, LLC, at 888-556-2728 or anachtweyfritsch@johnsonville.com.  
 
Incidents/Injuries: There have been no confirmed reports of adverse reactions due to consumption 
of this product. Anyone concerned about an injury or illness should contact a healthcare provider.   
 
Sold at: The Exchange and other retailers. 
 
Consumer Contact: Consumers with questions about the recall can contact Amanda Fritsch, 
Consumer Relations Coordinator, Johnsonville, LLC, at 888-556-2728 or 
anachtweyfritsch@johnsonville.com.  
 
Manufacturer: Johnsonville, LLC 
 
Recall #: 23-021 

https://www.fsis.usda.gov/recalls-alerts/johnsonville-llc-recalls-beddar-cheddar-ready-eat-pork-sausage-links-due-possible
mailto:anachtweyfritsch@johnsonville.com

